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March 11th, 2019   

Invitation to open meeting in the Youthful Cities Commission 
 
Dear members of the UBC Network 
 
On behalf of the city of Kolding, it is my great pleasure to invite you to the open meeting in the UBC 
Youthful Cities Commission, which Kolding now is chairing. 
 
The meeting will take place in Kolding from Monday April 29th to Thursday May 2nd. 
  
One of the meeting topics will be youth involvement in political processes, and I am proud to announce 
that as of January 1st 2019 Kolding has created the possibility for a youth council, and they will be part of 
the hosting of the meeting. Another topic will be youth cooperation between cities as well as on European 
level and lastly there will be planning of the upcoming UBC Youth Conference in October back-to-back 
with and in cooperation with the XV UBC General Conference in Kaunas, Lithuania. 
 
I am convinced that this meeting will create a great space for exchange of knowledge and practices as 
well as possibly creating closer cooperation between cities in the UBC. 
  
Finalized program with all detail will be send out to participants around April 15th  
 
I will happily answer questions regarding the meeting. Please get in contact via e-mail youth@kolding.dk. 
 
 
– 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Carsten Adamsen 
Chair, UBC Youthful Cities Commission 
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